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Computer Use Policy 

Online Public Access Catalogs:  

There are three computers designated for public use of the Library’s online public access catalog (OPAC). 

The sole purpose of these computers is to provide direct access for library customers to the library’s 

print and digital collections.  

Public Access Computers:  

Any person with a valid Lied Scottsbluff Public Library card, as well as a library account in good standing, 

may access the library’s public computers for free. Visitors choosing not to obtain a library card may 

purchase a daily guest pass to access the computer for $2. All computer users are limited to three one-

hour sessions per day. There is a cost associated with printing. Black and white prints are $.15 per page 

and color prints are $.50 per page. Library customers are not allowed to bring their own paper due to 

potential damage to the equipment.  

The library has three computer areas. Children ages eleven (11) and under are to be on the children’s 

computers located under the globe in the children’s area. Teens ages twelve (12) to fifteen (15) are 

allowed to use the computers located in the teen room. All other library customers ages sixteen (16) and 

up are to use the computers located in the main area of the library closest to the circulation desk. For 

library customers with disabilities, there is an ADA computer available for use. This computer is located 

next to the Heritage Room.  

*Parents are highly encouraged to monitor the computer usage of their children (see Internet Policy).  

 

 

User Responsibilities:  

Any information lost while using the public computers is not the responsibility of the Library. Public 

computers that are highly used are more susceptible to problems. The Library and the City of 

Scottsbluff’s IT department make every effort to keep computers virus-free, however, we cannot make 

guarantees. Computer users needing in-depth computer training are encouraged to attend library 

technology trainings that are offered periodically by the library and library technology/educational 

partners. 

 


